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10th June 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Northampton Saints Wheelchair Rugby workshop  
 
Our Year 3 children have been given an exciting opportunity to participate in a Wheelchair Rugby 
workshop delivered by Northampton Saints on Wednesday 19th June. This will take place at school 
throughout the day. The workshop will be during school time.  
 
On this day, your child will need to wear PE kit as the workshop will be practical.  
 
If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Ben Clarke  
Year 3 Teacher / Sports co-ordinator 
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